

Welcome to the 2023-2024 School year!

As the school days arrive, a special thanks to the teachers and staff for their hard work in preparing to receive students and their families.

Reflecting on the spiritual focus for the year, let us:

Be joyful in hope to see God's goodness touching our lives.

Patient in affliction, seeking God's grace to guide us to resolution and acceptance.

Faithful in prayer, as in connecting with our Lord we will experience peace, hope, and joy in our days together.

Thank you for your kind welcome! Let us celebrate the Lord and one another in this year of HOPE!

Lorie Nussbaum
Principal

Faithful in prayer.

Upcoming Events

8/21: 4-6 PM Open House

8/23: First Day of School

9/4: Labor Day - No School

9/7: 8:30 Mass @ St. Marys, Alton

9/14: 8:30 Mass @ St. Marys, Alton

9/15: Harvest Festival in SC

2hr Early Out Teacher In-Service

9/18: No School - Diocesan

Ministries Conference

9/26: Picture Day

9/28: 8:30 Mass @ St. Marys, Alton

Don't forget about our New Family Referral program!

When we have a good experience with an organization or a product, we naturally want to tell others, right? The same should hold true in our Catholic school. Our "New Family Referral" program incentivizes our current families (and anyone else) to actively promote and encourage a family to come to Spalding! Refer a new family and after their second semester you receive \$300. Call the Development Office for more information at 756-4528



FOOTBALL MADNESS TICKETS are now available!

Get yours today from one of our Spalding families or by contacting the Development Office (712-756-4528).

Cost is \$25 each and should be turned in by September 1 in order to qualify for all 13 weeks.

Thank you for your support!